
 

 

NOTICE OF RULING BY THE RETURNING OFFICER 

Tuesday 27 August 2024 

  

The following ruling had been made in accordance with Section 27.2 of the 
Regulations: 

That Swinburne exchange students are eligible to campaign in the 2024 Swinburne 
Student Association Inaugural Elections (subject to presentation of student ID and 
relevant campaign rules set out in the Electoral Regulations). 

I have also received enquiries in relation to the Declaration on the Nomination Form for 
National Union of Students (NUS) Delegates. You are able to nominate for the NUS 
Delegate position as well as the Swinburne Student Council or Board of Director 
positions. 

  

 

 

TULLY SMITH 
Returning Officer 
27 August 2024 
 


